
Verification of application Evidence

We need confirmation from Epsom and Ewell council that we have permission to apply to
Surrey County Council for the dropped kerb so therefore don’t have any evidence to submit
yet. Once we have approval we will submit our request to Surrey County Council and will
work with their suppliers to carry out works.


